
 
FEBRUARY 
Fri 7th  

5.45-6.45pm & 7-8pm 
PTA Disco 
Sat 8th  
Cross Country Y5 & 6 at 
The Croft 

Tues 11th 5-8pm 
Parents Evening 
Thurs 13th 5-8pm 
Parents Evening 
Mon 17th - Fri 21st 

HALF TERM 
Mon 24th 

BACK TO SCHOOL 
Tues 25th 

Shrove Tuesday -  

Pancake Races 

MARCH 
Tues 3rd 

Rags2Riches collection 
Mon 16th 

Class 3 Heart of England 

Forest School 
Tues 17th 

Class 2 Heart of England 
Forest School 
Wed 18th 

Class 4 Heart of England 
Forest School 

Musicians will be   
sharing their talents in        
Celebration Assembly 
on Friday 14th February 
at 3pm 
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Parents Evening  
 
We are looking forward to meeting with you all next week to discuss your 
children’s progress. By now you should have received your appointment 
times for next week’s parents’ evenings. If for any reason you have not, 
please contact Miss Britt and she will confirm your times with you.  
 

Reading for Pleasure 
We are getting ready to share with you all a set of reading lists of 
books that we recommend children read (or have read to them) and 
enjoy as they move through the school. We are creating a list of 50 
books for each class which will include well-known and well-loved 
classics, newly published stories and books that have been         
recognized as outstanding and have been awarded prizes for children’s literature over 
the years. We would very much like to ensure that we have copies of all of the books in 
school for the children to access. 
The PTA will be supporting us in funding the purchase of the books and we would also 
like to invite families to help by sponsoring a book for school. On parents evening next 
week we will be setting up a display of the reading lists and details of how to sponsor a 
book. 
   
Water Bottles 
We would like to remind all families that the water bottles should only be 
filled with water and not squash or juice. We would also very much       
appreciate it, if families could make sure that all water bottles are clearly 
labelled with the children’s names so that stray bottles found around 
school can be easily returned to their owner.  
 
Home Learning Tasks 

 
A reminder that Home Learning tasks for Class 4 are due back in next 
week. We hope that the children have enjoyed completing their           
challenges and – we look forward to seeing the results! 
 

Reading Volunteers 
We would really welcome some additional reading volunteers to support 
the children. If you have an hour or so to spare during the school day 
and would be willing to come in to help then please get in touch with the 
office – we’d love to hear from you! 
 
Wraparound Booking 

 
Booking forms for next half term were emailed out on Thursday 
afternoon. If you would prefer to have a paper copy please speak 
to Sophie at wraparound or contact the office. Advance bookings 
for the first week back need to be sent in by next Friday morning, 
11 o’clock. 
 

 
 
 
          PTO 
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Star of The Week    

Charley Dean       Class 1 

Felix Roberts        Class 2  

Samuel Taylor        Class 3 

Anastasia Bridgewater 

        Class 4 
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Sporting Stars 
On Tuesday afternoon, Class 4 children took part in the Sports Hall Athletics competition at Stratford 
School. Mrs Gray was delighted with the team’s performance, in particular their enthusiasm and      
support for each other. Their combined efforts resulted in a fantastic 2nd place for TG – well done    
everybody! 
We would like to say a big thank you to Nicky Campbell for coaching the children and Mrs Gray, Mrs 
Shearn and Mrs Francioni for supporting the children at the event.  
 
PTA Disco 

 
The TG school discos are happening tonight!  KS1 will 'get on down' between 5.45pm and 
6.45pm then from 7pm to 8pm it's the turn of KS2 to strut their stuff!   If you haven’t bought 
your tickets yet don’t worry you can pay on the night - £2 a ticket.   Drinks will be provided and 
sweets/crisps will be available to buy on the night.  
 

Shrove Tuesday - Pancake Races 
We will be holding our pancake races in school on Tuesday 25th February. Please send in a cooked 
pancake and a frying pan with your children the first Tuesday after half term. Please make sure that all 
frying pans are clearly labelled with your child’s name. 
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